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December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 13 Biology students, 

 

The Biology Department will be running an all-day revision conference on Monday 24th January 2022 (Week 

B). This will take place on site at Urmston Grammar School with the aim to further aid our students in their 

ambition to achieve their full potential. 

 

This conference is provided by an external agency who offer fast-paced and fully interactive revision support 

sessions, with first-hand advice from examiners and leading practitioners to boost grades and meet the 

demands of the most challenging exam questions. 

 

The day will provide: 

• Enhanced understanding of key themes and topics, all linked directly to the exam papers 

• Expert guidance from examiners on improving performance 

• Improved student answers by asking the experts directly 

• A full set of conference notes for all students, with examination tips and example answers 

During the event we will expect the highest standards of engagement and behavior that our students so 
regularly demonstrate. Students will spend the day off-timetable and as such will be expected to catch up on 
worked missed in other subject lessons. 

Usually this type of event would cost £25 per student, however the school is able to subsidise a large portion of 
this cost. That means that the cost for students to attend this event will be £10, payable on ParentPay. 
Students who receive the Sixth Form bursary will have their ticket paid in full. 

It is the expectation of the department that all students currently studying Biology in Year 13 will participate in 
this event. Please contact the school business manager, Mrs J Daley (jdaley@urmstongrammar.org.uk), in 
confidence if the cost of the event is a barrier to attendance.  

Please make payment on ParentPay before Friday 14th January. Many thanks for your continued support. 
Should you require further information please don’t hesitate to contact the school office. 

Kind regards, 
 

 

Mr N Parker 
Biology  
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